
From: Ward11 <Ward11@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2022 4:41 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Nicole Lee <Nicole.Lee@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
 

Hello, 
 
This afternoon Ald. Lee had a meeting with Giedre Vencius to discuss a zoning change to her 
home. She provided chocolates bought during a trip for the staff, but did not tell us the cost. I 
was able to find the same chocolates available for $2.99 a bar on the internet. That would be 
approximately $10 for the three bars she gave as a gift. We accepted the gift on behalf of the 
City. 
 
 
Carlos Diaz 
Aldermanic Aide, 11th Ward 
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